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Marguerite McLean - lo=>q&q - T p  
From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 

To: Toni Earnhart 

Cc: HongWang 

Subject: RE: Staff Recfor Docket 100424 

Per this e-mail i have deleted d/b/a Grande Communications from the 
docket title in Docket 100424-TP. 

Thursday, December 16, 2010 11:31 AM 

From: Toni Earnhart 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 11:27 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subjeb: RE: Staff Rec for Docket 100424 

Marguerite, 

Can you please update the CASR docket title using this email to remove the d/b/a Grande 
Communications from the docket title. There is no d/b/a for this company. 

Thank you, 

Toni Joy McCoy-Eamhart 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Sewice Commission 
Division of Regulatory Compliance 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
TEARNHAR@.PSC.STATE.FL.US 
8501413-6532 Direct Line 
8501413-6533 Fax Line 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 9:40 AM 
To: Toni Earnhart; Victor McKay 
Cc: Ann Cole; Carol Purvis 
Subjeb. Staff Rec for Docket 100424 

The title for Docket 100424 has the company name as "Grande Communications Networks LLC d/b/a 
Grande Communications" in CMS. However, the staff rec filed yesterday has the name as "Grande 
Communications Networks L L C  without the dlbla portion, which is consistent with MCD. Therefore, 
we will have the company name shown without the dlbla portion in the Agenda notice. 

Should the docket title be corrected in CMS to reflect what is on the staff rec and MCD? 

Thanks! 

12/16/20] 0 


